
 

  

 

NWSEO Member Attends 
Rally to End Government Shutdown 

 
(January 10, 2019) Mark Pellerito, 
Steward at WFO Binghamton NY 
will be representing the bargaining 
unit employees of the National 
Weather Service and will be 
speaking at the Rally to End the 
Government Shutdown today in 
Washington, D.C. Mark will also 
be representing not only employees 
of the DOC, NOAA and NWS but 
also the hundreds of thousands 
being affected by the government 
shutdown. 
  
Mark is a Lead Forecaster/Incident Meteorologist stationed at WFO 
Binghamton, NY. Mark is an experienced Meteorologist with a demonstrated 
history of working in both public and private sectors. Skilled in Incident 
Command/Decision Support, Meteorology, Public Speaking, Broadcast 

Television, and Public Relations. 

-NWSEO- 

No one cares more for 
National Weather Service employees than 

National Weather Service employees. 

No one works harder for 
National Weather Service employees than 

National Weather Service employees. 
 

We are NWSEO. 


